

TENNIS LESSONS AT CTA Spring 2016

Dear Lower School Families:

Tennis is being offered to CTA students in grades K-6. It is an excellent, life-long sport that promotes hand-eye coordination, social skills, teamwork, and fitness. Even if your child hasn't played yet, all levels of skill are welcome.

Marc Wurtzman, a professional coach with a lot of experience teaching kids, will continue to successfully coach our children on WEDNESDAYS for the remainder of the school year. Please note that weeks are not continuous due to vacations and holidays. (Feb 24, Mar 2, 9, 16, 30, Apr 6, 13, May 4, 11, 18 and May 25 is reserved as a makeup day).

Kindergarten will have their lesson from 2:45-3:45pm. Grades 1-6 will have their lesson immediately following from 4:00-5:00pm.

Parents will need to sign up for the 10 week session at \$100/child for the entire session. Cut and paste in your browser http://goo.gl/forms/EAubYmEUzc to complete a registration form. Checks should be made out to Marc Wurtzman and brought to the first class.

On tennis day, children will need to have:

- a. Sneakers or have your child wear them on Wednesdays.
- b. An extra snack.
- c. Water bottle this can be filled at the water fountain in the gym.
- d. A racket (racket size guide below).

This will be amazing fun as the kids learn this life-long skill. The outdoor courts with new nets will be used, weather permitting. The indoor gym will be used in inclement weather.

Your child will need to have a racket. Here is a general guide to racket size. Size is based on age:

age up to 5: use 19" ages 5-6: use 21" ages 7-8: use 23" ages 9-10: use 25" ages 11+: use 26"

If you have any questions, please contact Lara Blumberg at: larablumberg@gmail.com.